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September 19, 2016 

Greetings Club Members, 
 
I have the great pleasure each year of contacting all of you, both new and sustaining 
members who help make the club what it is today, a delightful skating experience. There’s 
always a level of excitement as the new season approaches with the autumnal beauty of our 
Hudson River Valley. There is not a more beautiful skating venue in this country! and not a 
friendlier club! 

Our season will begin on November 5th this year, and will end on March 5, 2017. It’s time to 
get your skates sharpened for safety and in anticipation of perhaps learning a new move or 
two. Our sessions accommodate both the basic or more advanced skaters, freestylers, ice 
dancers or the novice.   

Please note on the attachments that we are offering group lessons for various skill levels 
and encourage all members to consider joining. In addition, for private lessons, please visit 
our website www.bearmountainfsc.com to contact our team of talented and patient coaches.  
A synchronized skating class will also be available on Saturdays from 9:15 to 9:45. As usual 
we will be hosting a gala show in late February with everyone participating, and plans are 
already in place to provide a maximum amount of show practice time this year.   

Please send in your 2016-17 Membership Application, Waiver & Release of Liability Form, 
Class Requests, Annual Skating Show form and dues for this coming season as soon as you 
can.  

Here’s to a safe season, smooth ice, good weather and friendship! 

Warm regards, 
 
Linda Magnusson-Rosario  
President / HLFSC  
 

http://www.bearmountainfsc.com/

